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RE: Docket No. 03-0251F Dr. and Mrs. Don Sloan

Dear Secretary Veneman:

Thank you for banning the slaughter of downed cows for human consumption, We urge you to
continue to support the humane euthanasia of “down animals”. We also urge you to expand the
inclusion of other animals like pigs, sheep and other livestock.

We look to you for helping the animals in this critical area of humane animal control.
Sincerely,

’@; +\,\V’>DOV»%U\/\

. and Mrs. Don Sloan
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